

KEEPING CHEERFUL TOGETHER IN DIFFICULT TIMES

www.basingstokeu3a.org facebook.com/Basingstokeu3a

Happily Sharing our Interests with Each Other

It's hard to come to terms with current world events, and many of our members are finding meeting others, and having a good chat, can make a big difference to how they feel - especially as all our get-togethers are for people sharing something they really enjoy doing.



Not all of us want to take part in the more active, physical outdoor activities we can offer, but the u3a supports many things to do indoors as well. These range from groups such as country dancing, badminton and table tennis, to more sedentary fun taking part in hobbies such as sewing and knitting, singing, arts and crafts, Bridge, Rummikub and Scrabble, MahJong and quizzes.

Some are face to face, some still Zoom, some a bit of both - our website is the best place to check them out.

There are always visits, excursions and holidays to take part in too; there's a trip to RHS Wisley in May for example. And as we are half way though our membership year, you can now join in with as many of our 60+ activities as you want for only £25!

Want to Meet Others Interested in Something which Isn't on Our List?

U3a groups are all organised by one of their members, supported by a central committee which brings them together every month in Queen Mary's College. If you've got something you'd like to do which isn't on our list, do please get in touch with us and we can help you try to set up a group of your own. It isn't difficult - and one or two of our most popular activities already have people waiting to join in with an activity too.

So do get in touch, we're here to help.

email: basingstokeu3aenquiries@gmail.com

If you're not on-line

and would like a paper copy of all our current activities

phone: 07787 520 281